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SARAH 
I really thought we'd get to the end 
somehow, right? I mean, I really did, 
but I hate who I am with you now. 
I catch myself sometimes looking at you, 
and I'm just waiting for you to fuck up. 
It's just...It just seems easier to be you. 
And... I envy you. I, I envy your life and 
how you get to be. It just looks like a lot 
more fun. I know there's things that you 
worry about, too, but...they seem like 
small things, and I get to carry around all 
the big heavy shit, and you just let me do 
it. You just let me take that role because 
I'm good at it. Maybe I don't want to be 
good at it, you know? Maybe I never wanted 
that role. Maybe you never cared enough 
about me to stop and ask me if I wanted it. 
I think you push me away. I think you've 
always pushed me away from your life and 
the fun stuff and...Like, you never ask me 
to come out with you to your parties or 
premieres or...like I wouldn't like it, 
like, "Oh, I hate those people 'cause 
they're such assholes" and I'm so 
sensible." I think you tried to separate me 
from the fun stuff in your life because you 
knew if you saw me there, if you saw me in 
it, you would realize that that's where I 
should be. And then you'd have to feel bad 
about it. You made it impossible for me to 
be a part of your life, Dennis, so don't 
act surprised when I say that we have 
nothing in common, because you engineered 
that. 
 


